Kilbreda College Financial Assistance

Families who find themselves experiencing financial hardship can apply for assistance.

The College aims to provide students with exemplary educational opportunities that reflect best practice in
teaching and learning. We are very committed to supporting all families seeking the faith-based education
that our College offers. In instances where families experience financial hardship, the College will provide
parents with assistance in meeting their obligations to the College.

The College will request that a family complete a Financial Assistance Form. The primary purpose of the
collection of the information contained in the Financial Assistance Form is to allow the College to assess the
level of fee relief available to the family.

- Fee relief, if granted, is applicable for a specific school year and will be reviewed on an annual basis

- The basis of fee relief is to allow the attendance at Kilbreda College of a girl (or girls) whose family
finances might otherwise preclude her attendance. There are a limited number of fee relief packages
available in any given year.

- Fee relief is granted for a proportion of the Tuition Fees only. It does not cover other charges that may
be levied from time to time including but not limited to: Optional Excursions, Books, Uniforms and
Instrumental Charges.

- Documentary evidence in support of your application is essential. Applications will not be assessed if
they are not accompanied by the required documents.

- You may be required to attend an interview with the Business Manager.

If you have further queries regarding financial assistance please contact the
Business Manager Chris Shelly on 9581 7766.
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